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I support the passing of this bill as it will help our community assess the high 

probably that detrimental issues from large scale factory animal farming will have on 

our valuable Oregon land. We as moral folks, defending the nature we all share, are 

no longer willing to tolerate large companies, who are distant from our communities, 

to come in and usurp sovereignty.  We must keep this in check. The future of our 

land and the health of our communities is at stake. This must be taken very seriously. 


